
Field Day Returns to GCS
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Friday, April 30 was Field Day at GCS, and considering this event, 
like many others, was cancelled due to Covid-19 last year, our students 
were more excited than usual for this day of fun competition.

Following opening ceremonies at 9 am, every 1st-8th grader engaged 
in a three round, 15-game gauntlet of athletic events that included 
everything from the 40-yard dash to a basketball shoot to putt putt golf to a 
water balloon target challenge. 

9th-11th grade Beta Club staffed the games, coordinated the 
schedule, and even cooked a hot dog lunch for the entire campus.



“Field Day is easily one of my favorite events all year,” said Coach 
Morgan. “It’s a great chance for our younger students to have some fun 
contests and games, and it is also a fun service opportunity for our Beta 
Club.”

Following the games, there were closing ceremonies and medal 
presentations to all event winners. After that, Beta Club helped clean up 
campus, and many groups of exhausted students limped back to class.

2021 Field Day was a ton of fun. Thanks to all our awesome Beta 
Club workers, and thanks to every elementary and middle school student 
who competed in the games!


